
Tuesday, March 20, 2019 – 4:00 AM 

The ITC Fire has been extinguished and the site rendered stable.  The City of Jacinto City 
continues to monitor air quality and currently has a mobile monitoring station within the city.  

If you experience difficulty breathing or other severe health problems seek medical assistance 
or call 911 in cases of emergency. 

Updates will be posted to the city website jacintocity-tx.gov under the “Public Notice” tab. 

 

Office of Emergency Management 
1301 Mercury Drive 
Jacinto City, Texas 77029 
713-674-84245 
OEM@jacintocity-tx.gov 

 

 


